
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

We are looking forward to our Cranford Gala Music Concert on Monday 3rd of July at the Hexagon 

Theatre in Reading. We still have some tickets remaining, so please choose your seats quickly should 

you wish to attend. Seats can be reserved through the Hexagon’s Website, which can be found here: 

https://whatsonreading.com/venues/hexagon/whats-on/cranford-gala-music-concert 

Permissions and Collection 

If you have not already, please click here to give permission for your child to travel to The Hexagon 

and to also confirm if you wish to collect your child directly after the concert, or you wish them to 

return to school. We would highly encourage parents that are able to collect their 

children directly from the Hexagon to do so, at 3.15pm. Pupils returning to school will arrive 

back at 4.30pm, traffic dependent.  

For parents wishing to pick up children directly from the Hexagon after the Concert, we will kindly 

ask parents to meet children in the following locations: 

The Stage Door area of the lower foyer 

Reception 

Year 4 

Year 8 

 

The Café area of the upper foyer 

Year 1 

Year 5 

Year 9 

 

The Box Office area of the upper foyer 

Year 2 

Year 6 

Year 10 

 

The Garden area of the lower 

Year 3 

Year 7 

Year 11, 12 and 13 

 

If you have siblings please collect all of your children from the youngest siblings location. 

Fundraising 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank parents for their very generous contributions 

towards the Centenary Bursary Fund and Mary’s Meals. Donations can be made via this link. 

https://whatsonreading.com/venues/hexagon/whats-on/cranford-gala-music-concert
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=gRT0ESKjI026iDJ5NsYxDGHViEqzCpBOpCmcEbn1M3lUOTNPWkM4WkVHOFZPM0ZESEJDUEw2M0o1RiQlQCNjPTEu&wdLOR=cE15BD2F5-53F3-4917-B55C-05EFA2AAC075
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=gRT0ESKjI026iDJ5NsYxDAwvQBSXASZMuQK0hW_ih2dUQk1MSks4U1QzUFZERFhDOFIxNVpYTzNaSC4u


 

 

 
 

 

We are very excited to share this Concert with you and it is certainly shaping up to be a brilliant 

occasion. 

Kind regards 

 
Dr James Raymond 

Headmaster 


